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Conoravirus Update 

We understand that many of our 

families will be financially affected by 

the current situation so we think it is 

absolutely amazing that last week we 

were able to bank £1096.65 and 

send it to the ’Sick Children’s  Trust’ 

charity.   

 

A few emails have been sent into 

school asking for the bank             

information so they can send in their 

sponsor money.  The details are: 

Account: 06016804 

Sort Code: 18 00 02 

Ref: DF96244 

We hope that everyone in our    

community is safe and well and 

listening to what we are being told 

to do during this pandemic.  

 

Our school remains closed for the 

foreseeable future for the vast    

majority of pupils.   

 

The consistent message from the 

Government is for everyone to stay 

at home wherever possible.  

• Only go outside for food, 

health reasons or work (but 

only if you cannot work from 

home) 

• If you go out, stay 2 metres 

(6ft) away from other people 

at all times 

• Wash your hands as soon as 

you get home 

• Do not meet others, even 

friends or family 

• Do no leave home if you or 

someone you live with has 

either of the main symptoms 

 

However difficult it is to self-isolate it 

is important that we all do what we 

can to ensure we reduce the 

spread of the virus and keep       

everyone's loved ones safe.  The 

quicker we can stop the spread the 

quicker we will all be able to get 

back to our ’normal' daily routines. 

 

We look forward to opening our 

school doors to everyone when this 

is over, until then, please take care 

and stay safe.     

 

(We will keep you updated as and 

when anything changes.) 

Google Classroom 
Everyday last week your child’s class 

teacher added a suggested daily 

timetable of activities for your child 

to access from home.  

 

Google classroom can be accessed 

from a phone or tablet through safari 

or your normal internet browser or 

you can download the app.  Miss 

Richmond has produced a number 

of help guides for parents and pupils 

that will be sent with this newsletter.  

We understand that many parents 

will also be working from home     

during this time so there are no      

expectations in terms of timings etc.  

The work is provided to support both 

your child and you.  Your    child/ren 

can respond and check in with their 

teacher on Google      classroom.  

(see guides attached) 

 

Parents if you have any questions, 

comments or concerns while our 

school is closed, please email the 

school: 

enquiries@wnp.wwpat.org  

 

We will ensure your email is forward 

to the relevant member of staff and 

addressed as soon as possible.      

  

All the teachers will continue to    

identify daily activities and work this 

week but then they will be on holiday 

for the Easter break so work will     

continue from Monday 20th April.   

 

 

KS1 Development  

It is bitter sweet to say that our    

amazing KS1 project has been     

completed when the vast majority of 

our pupils cannot use it.  

 

BUT everyone will be able to have a 

turn once it is safe for everyone to 

return to school and work.    

 

 


